
The Kansas Commission for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing (KCDHH), in conjunction with the 
Kansas State School for the Deaf and the Deaf Cultural Center, is proud to announce Deaf and 
Hard of Hearing Day at the Capitol. Come show your support for the deaf and hard of hearing 
at the Statehouse. Speakers on various issues will be on hand, along with a number of exhibits 
and presentations from more than 10 area organizations.

WHEN: 	 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.
		  Wednesday, March 8, 2017

WHERE:	 Kansas State Capitol, second floor rotunda

For more information on Deaf and Hard of Hearing Day at the Capitol, contact KCDHH at 
785-368-8034 (voice), 785-246-5077 (videophone), or by emailing Robert Cooper at 
Robert.Cooper@ks.gov.

Statehouse and rotunda tours will be available, with interpreters provided upon request.
The complete program agenda will be provided on the day of the event.
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